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Antioch City Attorney Thomas Lloyd Smith has resigned effective January 17, 2025. Derek 
Cole, of the law firm Cole Huber LLP, will serve as the Interim City Attorney until a 
permanent City Attorney is appointed. The City Council would like to express its gratitude 
to Mr. Smith for his service and dedication to our city over the past five and a half years 
and wish him well in his future endeavors. 

 


